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11th December 2018 
 
 
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 

Year 5 - Visit to St. Peter’s Church 
 
On Wednesday 12th December year five will be visiting St Peter’s Church in Bexhill. They will be 
discussing the meaning of Christmas and how it’s celebrated in the church. 
 
They will walk to the Church in the morning and return in time for lunch. Please make sure they wear 
sensible shoes and have a coat. 
 
Permission has been covered by the universal permission slip signed when your child started school. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Becky Reed     Mrs S Jackson     
Headteacher     Assistant Head teacher/Class teacher                      
 
 
                                      
 
 
 


